Public Safety Commission

Meeting Minutes

May 31, 2017
1. Call to order

Chairperson, Amy Shatney, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
2. Roll Call

Members Present: Jason Anderson, Scott Clifford, Maurice Knorr, Amy Shatney and Tammy Wakefield. Absent with notification was Dylan Desmarais. 
Others Present: Randy Daggett, KB Ambulance and Kevin Ide, Town Council.
        3.  Adoption of Minutes:
            Motion made by Scott Clifford; second by Maurice Knorr
        4.  Citizen Participation and Correspondence:

A request was made for the resident trooper’s office to run radar on Lake Road in   
the industrial park near the power lines.
        5.  Public Safety Updates:

             a) Resident State Trooper: no one in attendance.
             b) Fire District: Kevin Ide submitted his report for the Dayville Fire   


 Department. He also said the department will be celebrating its 80th 
Anniversary. Randy Daggett gave the report from the monthly Fire Chiefs  
 
 meeting with the only significant news being Gerry Marcheterre’s retirement 
from the Danielson Fire Department and Bruce Coopers retirement from the 
Willimasville Department effective June 1, 2017
c) Fire Marshall: not present
d) Ambulance: Randy Daggett said that Dr. Wexler approved their new paramedic from the “Precept Tours Program”. The Thompson Speedway has requested KB ambulance to be on standby during their race events.
6.  Old Business:   
None                                                                                                                                  
        7. New Business:  
None
        8. Council Member Report: 

        9. Other:
           The committee agreed to not meet in June to coincide with the July and August  
recess.
       10. Adjournment:


Motion Made by Tammy Wakefield
            Seconded by Scott Clifford

             Time: 07:205 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Carol Kiley

Executive Assistant
Town of Killingly
